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ICHTHYOLOGICAL ASSOCIATES

Conowingo Reservoir
Peach Bottom — Muddy Run Fish Study 4
P.0. Box 12, Drumore, Pa. 17518
Phone 717-548-2121

EDWARD C. RANEY, Ph.D. TIMOTHY W. ROBBINS, Ph.D.

Director
301 Forest Drive

Project Leader
2630 Royal Road

Ithaca, New York 14850 Lancaster, Pa. 17603

Phone 607-272-2455

Phone 717-392-3584

22 January 1973 STEPHEN L. GASH, Ph.D.
Limnologist
R.D. 1
Holtwood, Pa. 17532
Phone 717-284-2334

Dr. T. M. Sperry

Dept. of Biology

Kansas State College
Pittsburg, Kansas 66762

Dear Dr. Sperry:

I would appreciate receiving a copy of your paper "A
Comparison of Mid-Winter Bird Census Methods in Southeastern
Kansas'", which appeared in Kansas Ornithological Society
Bulletin 1:17-22, 1970.

o

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

e, gt Sak

Stephen L. Gash, Ph.D.
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February 6, 1973

Dr. Stephen L. Gash
Ichthyological Associates
Conowingo Reservoir

P.0. Box 12

Drumore, Pa. 17518

Dear Steve:

I appreciated your request for a copy'of my mid-winter bird census
paper. i
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Unfortunately the editor muffed the reprint order on this paper and
failed to make aq? copies available. I am peaved at him because of
this. Sorry aboul that.

Your library can get Xerox copies of this through interlibrary loan.
It's a bit of a bother, but it accomplisheg the purpose.

It sounds as if you have an interesting location, and presumably some

interesting studies in progress. I am glad to hear from you.

Best wishes,
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Theodore M. Sperry
Professor of Botany & Ecology
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